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Thrive Student Workbook is up for Supplementary Materials adoption. Per Policy
5-207, this workbook will be placed on display in the District Office for a period of at
least sixty (60) days prior to the meeting at which the Board will consider its
adoption.

Per A.R.S. 15-154, the School Safety Program is established within the Arizona
Department of Education to support, promote, and enhance safe and effective
learning environments for all students by supporting the costs of placing school
resource officers (SROs) on school campuses. The School Safety Program is a
competitive, state-funded grant that runs in three-year cycles. Each QCUSD high
school was awarded funding for a SRO in the new grant cycle, which begins in the
2023-24 school year. Per the intergovernmental agreement (IGA) between the City
of Mesa and QCUSD, SROs provide law related education (LRE).

A 60-day review of the THRIVE student workbook as a supplementary resource is
requested to assist with meeting instructional requirements for the grant. The
request for a 60-day review is for the student workbook only, excluding chapter
two. Digital access to supplementary curriculum is not part of the request. Parent
permission will be obtained for all students receiving LRE.

This workbook will be on display from:

September 13 - November 13

To access your digital review:

Thrive - Student Workbook Preview

Please contact Joe Johnston, Coordinator of School Safety & Security, with any
questions, comments, or concerns.

60 Day Review Response Form

Thank you, QCUSD Educational Services Department


https://portals.gesd40.org/cms/lib/AZ01901941/Centricity/Domain/4/Thrive%20Resilience%20Program%20for%20Teens.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVVuMAeQehcYKFYVjf2qv-2ngMobtflMrdayHbRe3q3mRUtQ/viewform?usp=sharing

